
From: “Bowen, Kimberlee” <kim.bowen@peabodywealthadvisors.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from December 3

Date: December 7, 2015 at 3:20:10 PM EST

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

We loved John, very personable. Easy going, really great job! 

THANK YOU for the follow up.

Kimberlee Bowen

Administrative Assistant 
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150A Andover Street #10A

Danvers, MA 01923
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